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SYNOPSIS The City of Little Rock requests to rename the portion of North 

Arch Street and South Arch Street, from West 4th Street north 

to the Arkansas River, to BRUCE T. MOORE WAY. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT None. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Staff recommends approval of the renaming.  The Planning 

Commission recommend approval by a vote of 10 ayes, 0 nays, 

0 absent and 1 recusal (Russell).   

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The City of Little Rock requests to rename the portion of North 

Arch Street and South Arch Street, from West 4th Street north to 

the Arkansas River, to “BRUCE T. MOORE WAY.”  The City 

of Little Rock requests the street name change to honor longtime 

City Manager Bruce T. Moore who recently passed away 

unexpectedly. 

 

The Planning Commission reviewed the request at their 

December 14, 2023, meeting and there were no objectors 

present. 

 


